
From: Nathan Bryant
To: skkar@comhs.org
Subject: CN 646021 Request for Additional Information
Date: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 6:18:00 PM

Good evening, Santosh Kar,
 
This email is in response to the amendment request dated April 3, 2025, to amend U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Materials License No. 13-15882-01. Upon reviewing
your request, there was an area identified that requires additional or clarifying information.
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 35.67, “Requirements for
possession of sealed sources and brachytherapy sources”, please provide the following
information:
 

1. In your request, you provided your sealed source inventory but did not include the
analysis of the leak test. Please provide the leak test analysis that includes an
appropriate description of equipment used, who performed the leak test and date
the test was performed. Please note that sealed sources must be leak tested within
6 months prior to disposal.

 
Please submit your signed response letter by May 22, 2025. If you need more time or have any
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. As you will not receive a hard copy of this
request for additional information, please confirm that you have received this email.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Nathan Bryant
Health Physicist
Materials Licensing Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
Office: 630-829-9861
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